
Thursday, January 20, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
ASB Announcements 
Want to showcase your talents for your fellow students?  Then sign up for the annual HHS Talent Show.  Applications are 
now available in the ASB room (502).  Talent Show will be held on February 7th.   
  
Want a HHS/HW rivalry shirt? We still have some in the ASB room.  Short sleeve $10 and long sleeve are $17.  Get one 
before we run out! 
 
Students 
The office has new artwork displayed!  Drop in and enjoy the many talents of Hanford High students. 
 
Seniors:  If you haven’t picked up Part 1 of the Scholarship Booklet yet, you need to go into the Career Center to get your 
copy.  A few more good scholarships have come in since the booklet was distributed.  You should pick up those special 
applications in the Career Center.   There is also a $12,000 general scholarship from CA Technology Professionals that is 
NOT based on financial need!  The deadline to turn most of the applications in is January 27, and that date will be here 
before you know it. 
 
Seniors will begin working on their FAFSA’s for Financial Aide in their Govt/Econ classes.  To do the FAFSA online, 
seniors must have their Social Security Numbers and a student computer account!  Mr. Gyle’s class will start on Friday so 
don forget your information! 
 
Attention Seniors – all senior quotes are due by Friday, 1/21.  Please turn in your quote to your English teachers. 
 
Seniors – there are only about 40 seats left to reserve for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain.  You must pay a deposit of $30 to 
reserve your seat – firs come, first serve.  The balance of $70 is due March 15th. 
 
Students interested in the Arts!  Come by room 605 during lunch to find out about the CA State Summer School of the 
Arts.  It is an excellent opportunity for students who love art, music, drama etc.  Bring your lunch!  See you there. 
 
Attention Art Club:  Mandatory meeting this Monday, 1/24 at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
All students involved in Chess Club – practice will be Monday-Thursday in Rm. 803 during lunch.  Come and practice for 
upcoming events. 
 
ASL Club meeting every Thursday for the months of January and February.  Meet in Rm. 802 at lunch! 
 
Attention all MESA members and students interested in MESA.  We are meeting Tuesdays and Thursdays at lunch in Rm. 
803. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and water. 
 
Track practice has begun.  We will meet on the track after school (weight room if rain).  Please bring your clearance card.  
If you have questions see Coach Mason or Coach Mesa. 
 

Caring 
“If the world seems cold to you, kindle fires to warm it.” – Lucy larcom 
 

Describe – Tell all about 


